
Since its release, ShopWithScrip.com has allowed organization families to 
place their orders to their coordinators on-line.  Many families have 
enjoyed the benefits and convenience of this new service.  The enhanced 
shopping experience that allows for searching by brands and the favorites 
list have made it even easier. 
 
Now families can also pay on-line – using Great Lakes Scrip Center’s new 
PrestoPay payment system.  Doing so eliminates your need to drop off a 
check for your order, and for your coordinator to then deposit your check.  
More convenience, fewer steps, easier fundraising! 
 
PrestoPay is not a credit card system, since credit cards reduce your 
program’s ability to raise money.  Instead, PrestoPay uses the safe and 
reliable NACHA electronic funds transfer system which is just as secure, 
and much more affordable.  To use PrestoPay, you simply register your 
account information once in a secure environment, and then verify it again 
a few days later.  From then on you can elect to pay with PrestoPay at the 
time you order, and pay a modest convenience fee of $.39 each time. 
 
To fully understand the powerful features of PrestoPay, simply log on to 
ShopWithScrip.com and click on the PrestoPay link in the left side 
navigation bar of your account dashboard.  There you’ll find additional 
information in three short video tutorials. 
 
PrestoPay and ShopWithScrip.com.  The easiest and most convenient 
ways to order scrip! 

The Online Payment Service for 
ShopWithScrip.com Users 


	Text1: 
Thank you for supporting First Street School
	Text2: Contact Misty Alarcon if you have questions.
malarcon@wpusd.k12.ca.us
916-645-6330


